2023-08-30 Meeting notes

Date

10 May 2023

Attendees

• Safran, Tracy (NIH/NCI) [C]

Goals

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	Spring 5		NCIm browser issues - possible due to extensions directories still existing on upper tiers, creating conflicts New tag getting security scan and QA. Once complete will move to Stage If this works will move to Stage Will look at Prod after the next tag. May need Prod downtime or switchover of URL
	System migration		 Stage 2- Waiting to repoint URLs until Meta stabilized DataQA after Prod database on machine - migrate first? Test performance of old loaders vs new database. Other apps follow DB - determine if needs to be co-located
	End of Life		Remote API and URI Resolver down on Dev and QA Stage and Prod waiting until Stage 2 stabilized New data test application being written for automated data deployments Will need to update deployment script by Systems
	Corretto		On Stage 2 Will be part of Prod VM once Stage is complete

SumoLogic to DataDog	 Migration scheduled to begin in October and end in March 2024 Manish gathering details on what precisely needs to be done. Notes from meeting with Manish:
	DataDog.pdf
	•
ehcache	 Complete but needs browser integration testing Working on integrating into CTS2

Action items